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Letter from the Prez... 

Well, this is my last note to the Phlock. It has been a great run 

but you know change is a good thing. Kelley and I moved to Or-

ange County in 2001 leaving all our friends behind in Canyon 

Lake (for those who don’t know it’s by Lake Elsinore). The first 

thing Kelley told me “we need to meet some people”. I was 

checking the internet one day and found the OC Parrot Head 

Club. Knowing how much I like JB music I checked it out. We 

went to our first phlocking in 2003 and were welcomed to the 

club by Ginger Blake and we sat with Donna and Frans Barn-

hoorn . I went to my first board meeting (not a member of the 

board) at Nellie’s home and was asked if I would like a beer. I 

thought OMG I’ve found a home. I joined the board in 2004 as 

the member at large. I’ve held a few positions on the board, 

communication director and vice president. 

We’ve met a lot of great people in the years that we’ve been in 

the club and a few we’ve traveled to Cabo with. It was my honor 

to serve as the president of our club the last four years. I know 

that I’m going to miss the interaction with the board; but, I feel 

that I’ve left the club in good hands with Lisa Morris as your new 

president and you know that Debi will be back (the heart and 

soul of our club) as is Vikki Swanson our Treasurer and Kelly 

Harker as the Member at Large. Welcome new board members: 

Dan Watts as your Vice President, Jackie Algazy as your  

Secretary and Mark Lokovic as Director of Communications. I 

want to wish the 2015 board all the best and I know that you’ll 

all be successful! 

OK, enough about me...let’s all meet together in January and 

continue to “Party with a Purpose”. Oh and a reminder……

membership renewals are due on January 1st. you can renew at 

our club web page at ocphc.org or see Debi at our January 

phlocking and write her a check. $40 for the family and $30 for a 

single. 

See ya in January...Joe 

In This Issue: 
page 1 Joe’s  Letter 

page 2-3 Nov. Phlocking 

page 4-5 Dec. Phlocking 

page 6 Save the Date 

page 6 A note from 

Mette 

page 7 Club Renewals / 

Birthdays 

page 8-9 Your 2015 

OCPHC Board 

page 10 OCPHC Stuph 

Page 1 

  Happy Holidays 



Page 2 Page 2 

 

November Phlocking 
Page 2 

Before our November Phlocking, 

we gathered at Angel’s Stadium to 

participate in the annual  

Alzheimer's’ Walk in support of 

one of our former club leaders, 

Nellie Carlen Jones, who is suffer-

ing from this dreaded disease.  

We had quite a turnout and par-

tied with a purpose afterwards in Nellie’s honor!   
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MORE November Phlocking 
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Last November, we tried out a new place ...LOPEZ AND 

LEFTY’S SPORTS CANTINA and it quickly became “our 

OCPHC Place” for PHUN and “Partying with a Purpose”!!! 

We elected our new Board!!  

Check out a little info about 

them later on in the  

newsletter! 

And we kicked up our 

heels with Jerry, too! 
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DECEMBER Phlocking 
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Outgoing Prez, Joe, 

gives a warm  

welcome wave to  

incoming Prez,  

Lisa!!! 

The Boys and Girls Club of OC was 

our charity for the December Phlock-

ing and we collected lots and lots of 

giftcards and other gifts to help 

brighten some kids’ holidays!!! 

We brought some awe-

some ornaments to 

share...there were santas 

on surfboards, seashells 

and more that are sure to 

decorate many Parrot 

Head trees this season!!! 
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DECEMBER Phlocking cont. 
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And we celebrated our Top of the Phlock for 2014: 

Camille Harker, Jason Morris, and Lisa Morris 

And recognized those who served the club in 2014 and wished Joe a fond 

farewell and thanked him for his years of service! 

Thank you everyone!!! 
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SAVE THE DATE 

January Phlocking  
Saturday, January 17  

Lopez and Lefty’s  

1-5 pm 
 

More info to follow once the new board meets  

and determines the charity, etc!! 

Keep your eyes open for e-mails with the details! 

Phlock Happenings!!! 

 

A note from Mette: 

I wanted to wish everyone a very Happy New Year and want to let you 

know that the newsletter torch is being passed on to Mark Lokovic. 

It has been my pleasure serving the OCPHC Phlock for the past couple 

of years and I wish Mark much success in 2015 and beyond. 

I just wanted to remind everyone that this is not my newsletter nor will it 

be Mark’s...it’s all of ours and the only way for you to keep this club 

fresh and alive is to make it yours and participate!!! 

That could mean just sending in a picture or two from an event or maybe 

an article you found that you’d like to share with the phlock, or perhaps 

some pictures from a recent tropical vacation, or maybe a visit to  

another Parrot Head club’s phlocking… 

 

The board is also looking for some new ideas for events, charities, 

etc.—so, let’s keep this awesome club alive and “ 

Partying with a Purpose” for years to come! 

Happy New Year 2015!!! 
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Another Phlocking Birthday... 

NOV DEC 

Renewals are due January 1st ,2015 except for those of you who joined 

our club after July 1st...you are good for 2015.  

You seriously cannot beat the price… 

$30 for a single membership 

$40 for a family membership 
 

Just go online www.ocphc.org!!!  
IT’S JUST THAT EASY!!! 

OCPHC WANTS YOU to RENEW!!! 
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Michelle Seymoure 

Julie Shields 

Mary McNulty 

Marcy Becker 

Jill Austin 

Jeff Stephens 

Pam Reinoehl  

Yosh Kawasaki 

Zack McKerr 

Todd Seymoure 

Brad Eickhoff 

Chip Langlois 

Cameron Dube 

Leslie Simon 

Montana Reinoehl  

Matthew Reinoehl  

Kelly Harker 

Patty Rice 

Kelley Stevens 

Joe Crabtree 



YOUR OCPHC 2015 BOARD BIOS 
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PRESIDENT-LISA MORRIS 

VICE-PRESIDENT-DAN WATTS 

MEMBERSHIP-DEBI STEPHENS 

TREASURER-VIKKI SWANSON 

 I joined OCPHC in 2012 
We joined OCPHC because it looked like fun and you do a lot of 
charity work that we also like to do. 
My favorite song is  Treat her like a Lady 
My wish for the club is to bring back the fun, build up our  
camaraderie and to see OCPHC out in our communities doing 
more activities and supporting our charities!  

I joined 6 or 7 years ago because I was listening to Radio Margaritaville 
and heard about "Meeting Of The Minds" and really wanted to go.  
I also thought it was pretty cool that the fan club had phlockings, playing  
Jimmy tunes, socializing and “Partying with a Purpose”. That, and Mette 
paid my first membership as part of a birthday present.  Favorite song is 
a tough one, and could be different on any given day. Most days I would 
say Changes In Latitude; "If I couldn't laugh, I just would go insane" 
says a lot to me. For 2015, I'd like to see the club grow a little bit and 
stay focused on why we joined the club. 

 

(from Mette) Vikki has been a member of the OCPHC Phlock for many 

years and she is an integral part of the club managing our funds and 

making sure we don’t over-spend!  Although I don’t want to put words in 

her mouth, I know one of her goals is to keep the club alive and kicking 

and get some fresh ideas injected into the club for 2015!!! 

 

I joined the OCPHC in 1999 I think. 
I wanted to be a part of the "Jimmy Buffett Parrot Head 
Band of Do-Gooders, to party with a purpose! 
My favorite song is Last Mango in Paris or Perfect Partner, 
so hard to decide! 
My hopes are that our club will rebound with new hands-on 
charity activities and we figure out a way to get more people 
to want to participate in the club fun and charity activities. 
 



YOUR OCPHC 2015 BOARD BIOS-cont. 
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SECRETARY-JACKIE ALGAZY 

COMMUNICATIONS-MARK LOKOVIC 

MEMBER AT LARGE-KELLY HARKER 

 I joined last summer a couple months before my first Jimmy Buffet 

concert. We thought it would be cool to go with a group but that 

didn't happen until this year....dead beats last year.  

I joined because my then fiancé and his friends the Lokovics were 

members about 15 years ago. Join. It'll be fun, they said.   

My favorite song is Hula Girl. I used to live on Oahu.   

Vision for 2015....less drama and more purpose!!! 

I joined the OCPHC originally in the late 90s. When our children started 
getting involved in school, scouts and sports, our time was consumed 
by being parents.  Now that they are grown, we have re-joined the club.  
I went to my first Jimmy Buffett concert in the late 70s. He was on stage 
at The Anaheim Convention Center with a cast on his leg. My favorite 
Jimmy Buffett song is “That’s What Living is to Me”, because Jimmy 
thanks me at the end of the song. I hope the OCPHC grows in member-
ship in 2015.  I’m excited to be a member of the board!!!  

 

I've been a member for 10 years and joined because the club was  
active in participating in local charity projects. The  members were 
friendly and had a positive attitude. “Changes in Attitudes, Changes in 
Latitude” is one of my many favorite songs  
  

A big CONGRATULaTIONS  

to our 2015 OCPHC Board and a 

huge THANK YOU to the  

outgoing 2014 board! 
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Business Contacts and other Stuff to Share 

Do you have a business you’d 

like to advertise for free?   

Send an e-mail to 

ocphc.newsletter@yahoo.com 

with a scan of your business 

card or the information you’d 

like to share! 

German Car Repair 

 Quality repair of foreign Cars 

Tom Welles 

20 Years as Owner 1759 Placentia Ave. 

   Costa Mesa, CA. 92627 

   Phone: (949) 642-4544 

ALLEN M. JOHNCOX 

Attorney at Law 

Divorce-Custody/Visitation 

Criminal Defense 

2914 E. Katella Ave., #209  

Orange, CA.  92867   

Ph: 714-633-2020   Fax: 714-633-2010 

Other Stuff...this is a section for our phlock to share anything 

you want to sell, rent, barter, etc..  Please make sure to send your 

requests to OCPHC.Newsletter@yahoo.com by the 25th of the 

month prior to publication. 

Start your  

Spring 2015 Cleaning! 


